
 People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

July 23, 2023 
 
 

 

 
Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Hymn: 85, Holy, Holy, Holy 

Hymn/Choir: 267, The Light of the World is Jesus 

Missions Minute 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 680, Rejoice in the Lord 

Message: David Lavoie 

Hymn: 399, I Have Decided to Follow Jesus 

Baptism 

Prayer 
 

     
 

Today        1:30 pm      Nursing Home Ministry -- Tranquility 

 6:00 pm      Evening Service  

 7:00 pm  Birthday Fellowship 

Mon 7/24       6:30 pm    Open Field Soccer 

Tues 7/25 6:00 pm    Finance Committee Meeting 

                                          Open Gym Basketball 

Wed 7/26 7:00 pm      Prayer Meeting, Youth Group, 

         Summer Kids’ Program 

Thurs 7/27 6:30 pm     Open Gym Volleyball 

Fri 7/28 6:00 pm     Open Gym Basketball 

Sat 7/29 5:30 pm      College and Career Activity 

 

 
 

    

Sun 7/30 12:15 pm  Scholarship Benefit Dinner 

Fri 8/4   6:00 pm  Ladies Dinner Out 

Sat 8/5            8:00 am    Church Work Day 

Sun 8/6    Dr. Bud Steadman 

Thurs 8/10      3:30 pm    FCA Back to School Open House 

Sat 8/12          8:00 am    Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Sun 8/13         4:45 pm    Choir Practice begins 

                        

                          Announcements 
Nursing Home Ministry:  Today at 1:30 we are ministering at 

Tranquility.  See Rob Cardosi for information. 
 

College and Career Activity:  Saturday at 5:30 pm our young adults 

group will be meeting together.  See the Reberts for details. 
 

Scholarship Benefit Dinner: Next Sunday afternoon, July 30, we 

will have a special spaghetti dinner instead of our regular Fifth 

Sunday Fellowship immediately following the morning service.  All 

are encouraged to attend, and while there is no charge for the meal, 

there will be a donation box for those who would like to contribute 

money for scholarships for needy students to attend FCA.  See Pam 

Weddle for more details or how to help.  
 

Ladies Dinner Out:  Ladies, mark your calendars! All ladies are 

invited to have dinner together on August 4, 6pm, at Western 

Sizzlin’! The address is 17567 York Rd. Hagerstown, MD.   
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast: Our next meeting will be Saturday, August 

12 at 8:00 am in the gym. We will be studying Book 7, 

Chapter 3, of E.M. Bounds on Prayer. All men and boys welcomed. 
 

Choir Practice: Choir practice will begin Sunday, Aug. 13 at 

4:45pm.  See Daniel Griffin for any questions. 
 

Nursery Workers: Nursery workers are still needed for Sunday 

mornings and evenings and also Wednesday evenings. If you are 

able to serve in this ministry, please see Tammie Watson. 
 

FCA Needs: The Lord has allowed FCA to have a sewing & textiles 

class this coming school year! However, we are in need of at least 5 

sewing machines in working order, either donated or lent. Please see 

David Lavoie with questions.  
 

Happy Birthday 
 

July 24  Martha Guard     July 27  Hilary Young 

July 28  Jonathan Young    July 29  Hailey Baunoch 

July 30  Daniel Jackson                            Aug 2   David Young 
 

 

Happy Anniversary 

 

July 23  David & Kristen Lavoie            July 25  Rob & Tina Cardosi 

July 31  Kwabena & Pearl Annor 

 

 

   July 23 July 30 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Muniz Family Sunday 

Beginners – C. Briggs Emily W. 

Abby Y. 

Cindy B. 

Toddlers - C. Black Franca A.  Carol B. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Tammie W. Tammie W. 

Morning Worship Kristen L. 

Abby L. 

Tammie W. 

Barbara B. 

Evening Service Jill B. 

Becky B. 

Tammie W. 

Pearl A. 

Wednesday Tammie W.  

Hilary Y. 

Joy R. 

* Coordinator - Tammie Watson; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.) 

 

Missionary of the Week   
Alexander and Sophia Tingbani— Ghana— The Lord allowed us 

to partner with a number of churches for community evangelism and 

soul-winning training. Pray for Alexander as he prepares to teach 

Intermediate Greek II and the Epistle to the Hebrews in the Fall 

semester of the new school year starting in August 2023.  On the 

family front, the Lord has blessed Sophia with a stable pregnancy 

with minimal sickness or side effects. We are very grateful to the 

Lord for this blessing as a result of your faithful prayers for us. We 

are looking forward to the arrival of the baby any moment now. We 

are praying for the safe arrival of the baby whenever she decides to 

make her entrance! Continue to pray for us in our preparation for 

her arrival and our stewardship as parents. We also would appreciate 

your prayers for God’s protection and provision for our lives and 

more eternal fruit from our ministry. 
 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving                 $        4518.00 $    21,711.20 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $        8,582.13 $    25,746.39 

Faith Promise Giving       $           515.00 $      2,150.94 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $           716.98 $      1,433.96 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School      69      Sunday Morning       120 

Sunday Evening      56    

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for July 16, 2023 

Stewardship Report for July 16, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


